
 

 

Titre :  AVCQ  -  Friendly meeting – Invitation 

Dear members 

The next AVCQ meeting will take place on December 4. Brunch at Golf La Providence like last year. 

At the end of October you will receive all the information relevant to this meeting. 

Due to a somewhat special circumstance, the meeting at the beginning of this month did not take 

place. We regret it and we are in lack of the presence of our friends collectors. 

In a desire to meet our emotional needs and allow us to exchange on subjects that fascinate us, we 

invite you to our home on Saturday October 15, 2016 from 2 p.m. 

This is not an official meeting of the AVCQ. There is no agenda, no theme, 

no minutes ... Only a meeting with friends who collect. The only activity 

that we retain is the possibility of making a mini PEP. Participants wishing 

to participate could bring a few pieces and this activity would take place at 

the end of the afternoon. 

If we are 10 it's great, 20 a party, 30 and more chaos and big fun ... 

 

Paramètres de l’invitation : 

 Arrival:  The time you like from 2 p.m. 

 Supper:  Pizza for all 

 Beverage:  Everything is provided 

 End:  When you like it! 

 To bring:  Nothing except your good mood and pieces for the PEP if you want 

 

Pleased to welcome you 

Jocelyne and Jacques 

 

PS: New members are particularly welcome 


